
Finance ministry considers amending universal healthcare law   

The finance ministry is looking into amending the universal healthcare law, specifically the act 
on businesses’ 0.25% contribution to the new system. The Federation of Egyptian Industries 
had demanded that the contribution be deducted from companies’ net profits, instead of their 
revenues as stipulated by current legislation. 

 


